
Re:  1-5 Rickard Road, North Narrabeen      26/08/2024 
 
Dear Council Planners,          
 
I support the development proposal for 1-5 Rickard Road, North Narrabeen. The design is 
aesthetically pleasing and demonstrates a careful consideration of the area's flood risks by 
opting for above-ground parking. Investment of this scale will benefit the community and 
improve the locale.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stephanie Ho 

 
 




